

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWSLETTER •

AUTUMN 24

Welcome our new members!

Welcome to our Autumn
Newsletter. This term we have
many exciting activities and
events planned. Our School
Council members have been
planning some fantastic
fundraising events for you to
take part in!

Macmillan Bake Sale!

We would like invite you to our Macmillan Bake Sale. Come and support a great cause and grab a treat too!

Supporting

MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT

X

< +

Harvest donations.

With our harvest celebrations and service coming up shortly, we are asking for donations to of dried and tinned foods. This will take place on our non-uniform day on Thursday 10th October.



Future events!





Children in need is also quickly approaching with children raising money for the charity with a non-uniform day. Children can come dressed in spots to show support for the charity.

'We walk
by faith
and not by
sight

2 Corinthians 5:7